
2018-2019 OMHA PEEWEE (players born 2006-2007)  

 

Registration for the 2018-2019 seaosn will open on Monday June18th at 9:00am 

and close on Monday July 23rd at 9:00am. 

  

Registration options for Peewee:  

Option #1- Players can choose the travel option on the registration page. Travel is 

tiered teams that play in the Central Alberta Hockey League (CAHL). Evaluations 

will take place in September where players will be ranked and then have the 

opportunity to skate for the head coach and be placed on one of the rosters for 

the CAHL teams.  Depending on registration numbers, some players may be 

moved to one of the house teams if the CAHL rosters are full.  For more 

information on where Okotoks CAHL Peewee teams travelled last season, please 

visit:  www.cahlhockey.net   

Option #2- There will be a house league option for the 2018-2019 Okotoks Minor 

Hockey Season. If you would like to participate in the house division please select 

house during the registration process.   There will still be some travel associated 

with participating in the Rocky House League.  Last season, teams travelled to 

Canmore, Airdrie and Cochrane. Chestermere has joined the league for the 2018-

2019 season as well.    

Peewee House teams will have one shared practice per week and games on the 

weekends.  As a result, the cost of the Peewee House program is significantly less 

than the CAHL travel option.  Teams may enter tournaments and play additional 

exhibition games, with costs to be determined and collected by individual teams.     

Option #3 - Any Players wishing to try out for the Peewee AA team must first 

register and pay for Peewee through OMHA. Once you have completed your 

registration with OMHA you can sign up for any camps, or tryouts that OOAA is 

offering. The OOAA website is www.ooaaoilerhockey.ca.     

http://www.cahlhockey.net/
http://www.ooaaoilerhockey.ca/

